UFFAB Meeting Minutes January 29, 2009

Grey Rock Room, Lory Student Center

Members Matt Brown, Chair, College of Engineering

Attending: Julie Stafford, Vice Chair, College of Veterinary Medicine & Biomedical

Sciences

Heather Lindsey, College of Natural Resources Irene Nissen, College of Applied Human Sciences

Tamla Blunt, Graduate School

Erik Garcia, College of Natural Sciences Joseph Garcia, College of Business

Associate Members: Matthew Bratschun, College of Business

Members at Large: John Anest, College of Applied Human Sciences

Members Absent: Matt Worthington, College of Liberal Arts

Danae Johnson, Intra-University Academic Council

Associate Members Elan Alford, Graduate School

Not Present: Tim Sellers, College of Engineering

Jenni Sneden, College of Veterinary Medicine & Biomedical Sciences

Members at Large

Absent:

Jess Moseley, ASCSU

Ex-Officio Brian Chase, Director of Facilities Management, Advisor to UFFAB

Members: Pat Burns, Assoc. VP of Info & Instructional Technology

Advisor to UTFAB

Toni Scofield, Program Asst., Staff Support

Visitors: Mike Rush, University Architect; Per Hogestad, Facilities Architect; Fred

Haberecht, Facilities Landscape Architect; Norm Laurence, Project Manager; Denise Czarkowski and Lauren Spear, Interior Design Students with Facilities Management; Gail Carter and Linda Wagner, Bennett,

Wagner and Grody Architects

I. <u>Call to Order:</u>

Chair, Matt Brown, calls the meeting to order.

II. The Minutes of October 23, 2008 for approval. Matt asks for a motion to approve. Motion is made and seconded. Minutes are approved unanimously.

III. Old Business:

Academic Instruction Building, Gail Carter and Linda Wagner

Gail and Linda talked about the art inside the AIB. They showed various locations for the art. Placing art in the bathrooms was suggested by the group. Gail and Linda showed and discussed the plant wall feature.

It was agreed that Colorado images/themes would be used in the building even if they were abstract.

Samples of some choices of the translucent wall dividers for the café were shown and the group decided it would be better if the design were not too "busy".

The materials and colors of the major spaces were discussed. The group liked the circular pattern for the café carpet. For the atrium space, the group chose the geometric patterned carpet.

The group agreed the design of the building was headed in the right direction and now fits in better with the rest of the campus.

A motion to adjourn the meeting was made and seconded. The meeting was adjourned.

The next regular meeting will be February 26, 2009 at 5:00 p.m. Location: General Services Building, room 305.